
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by the Leader of the 

Council 
 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions that the 
Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision needs to be taken urgently in order that it can be implemented as 
quickly as possible.  For this reason an Urgent Leader of the Council Cabinet Member 
Meeting has been scheduled to consider the decision on 7 March 2024.  It was not 
included on the Forward Plan. 
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Reason for non-inclusion on the Forward Plan 

Acceptance of Funding Allocation The reason for urgency is that the memorandum of 
understanding needs to be signed and returned by 11 March 
2024.  This is before the next scheduled meeting of Council 
Cabinet.  Any delay in submission would result in the 
reallocation of the funding to another local authority. 
 

 


